Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of October 22, 2003

Business Operations J.E. Surash, P.E., Chief Business Officer

SUBJECT:

RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE POTENTIAL USE OF PROGRAM

MANAGEMENT AS A CONSTRUCTION DELIVERY METHOD

COMMITTEE:

FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

Staff is in the process of finalizing a report detailing recommendations on the potential use of Program Management as a construction delivery method. It is anticipated that this report will be available for School Board consideration prior to its meeting of October 22, 2003.